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Editor’s Alley
Jami Force, Marketing Specialist
HCFS, Inc.
Fellow HFMA South Texas Chapter Members,

Hard to believe this is the last newsletter of the 2015-15 year already! Where has the time gone? This year has 
been a good one for South Texas and I want to Congratulate Chris Snyder our 2014-15 Chapter President for 
great year!

Although this is the last newsletter for this 14-15 year, we still have some great educational opportunities 
coming up. The 2nd Annual J. Anne Magers Women’s Forum is May 15 in Austin. The theme is “Navigating 
the Revenue Cycle for a Better Patient Experience” and the Featured Keynote Speaker is Susan Frampton, 
a Patient-Centered Advocate. Last year’s event had about 100 attendees and we are hoping for this type of 
attendance this year as well. Men and Women are invited, so if you haven’t done so yet, REGISTER TODAY! 
There is a link in the newsletter that will take you directly to more information.

The next FREE Region 9 Webinar is May 19, watch your inbox for more information about this webinar.

If you haven’t done so yet, please JOIN the South Texas HFMA Chapter LinkedIn Group. All updates on events 
are posted here.

Thank you for reading this issue of the Chili Pepper Express. If you would like to submit an article for the next 
issue, please email me the article and picture of the author at jforce@hcfsinc.com.

Thank you, 

Jami Force
Marketing Specialist
HCFS, Inc.
jforce@hcfsinc.com


